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This is the weekly update for customers of Connecticut Water’s Hebron Center,
Mill at Stonecroft and Country Manor Water Systems
For the week of July 30, 2018

Outdoor Water Use

Thanks to your continued compliance with the water ban, system demands remained
manageable over the past week.

Supply and Operations Activities

We have secured the necessary permits from the Chatham Health District to drill test
wells for additional sources of supply near the existing Hebron Center Wells. We also
continue to explore options for wells on additional parcels of land near the water
system.

Contact us with Questions

Remember, if you have an e-mail address please share it with us so that we can use e-
mail for future communications.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our customer service staff at
1-800-286-5700 or e-mail us at customerservice@ctwater.com.




